Chris O'Brien

L _________________________________________________

From: Carole Marshall <carolemarz@icloud.com>
Sent: Monday, April 28, 2025 10:09 AM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: Support H5529!

To the members of the House Finance Committee:

On behalf of my husband and myself, | write to urge you to support H5529, Many low income seniors and individuals
with disabilities will be helped by it to afford healthcare, and will be able save at least $185/mo toward food, housing,
and utilities.

Carole Marshall
37 Bullocks Point Avenue
Riverside, R1 02915



